
I’m a landlord in Klamath County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. I 
believe the results, if this passes, will be detrimental to landlords and renters 
both. These restrictions would make owning investment property much more 
difficult and risky. Many landlords will sell their properties, therefore making 
the rental market supply even tighter and harder to get for tenants. Again, 
please vote NO on HB 2004-A. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Cindy Redd  

  
 


